September 16, 2013

200 Brackett St.

Fire Prevention approves the POA on this date.

John, I am seeking an additional 30 days from today to have fire rated doors installed on the 3rd floor rear of the building.  The company we had been working with was unable to come up with a plan of action and bid so we are now meeting with Loranger at the property on Monday (September 16) to come up with a plan of action.  Thank you.

Bill Stauffer

PH: (207) 699-5727 x101

FX: (207) 699-2321
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